
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Forwarding. 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Friday, January 20, 2017 8:08AM 
Tracy, Mary 
FW: Comment in support of GR30 changes 

From: Jackson Millikan [mailto:Jackson@millikanlawfirm.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 8:25PM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Comment in support of GR30 changes 

Hello, 

Just wanted to voice support for every proposed GR17 /30 change! Fax machines are obsolete and trees are 
getting scarce. 

I can, however, see the potential usefulness of an e-service 'opt out' notice for folks practicing where internet 
service is unreliable. Probably a fleeting concern. 

Thanks! 

Jackson 

Mobile email from: 

Jackson Millikan, Attorney 
360.866.3556 
www.millikanlawflrm.com 
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